
Update june 2024 
 
 
Dear Istep up, 
 
This is Isatu Kadiatu Turay from Sierra Leone. 
 
I am writing to express my profound gratitude for your invaluable support, which has significantly 
contributed to my education. I am pleased to inform you that I have been promoted to the final 
year of my State Registered Nurse program. Currently, I am on posting, gaining practical 
experience and furthering my skills in preparation for my final exams. 
 
I have two important exams to complete: the school final exams, which will commence in 
October, and the state final exams, which will commence in November. Your generosity has been 
a cornerstone of my academic journey, and I am deeply thankful for the opportunities it has 
provided me. I remain committed to making the most of this chance and excelling in my studies. 
 
Thank you once again for your unwavering support." 

 


